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Changing voting to in person only would be an extreme hardship for me due to health 

condition.   This is true for many Oregonians.  It also sets us up for keeping certain 

people from voting because of where they live. Oregon has a lot of people in remote 

areas which makes it difficult if not impossible to get to voting place’s.  Placing voting 

places away from minority neighborhoods is a way for to keep them from voting.   

This is how other states rig the votes.  Please do not allow this to happen in our state.   


